
 
 

 
 
 
May 11, 2020 

Dear CTS Families, 

We hope you are all staying safe and well.  

Please see the video message sent on Friday, May 8th to all Surrey Schools Parents, Students & 
Staff from our Superintendent, Dr. Tinney. If you have not had a moment to watch, please click 
on the link below: 

https://vimeo.com/416223054 

In the video, Dr. Tinney notes a move toward some in-class instruction for some students in the 
coming weeks. While we are very excited about the possibility of seeing our students, please 
know that the District is working closely with the Provincial Health Authority towards a safe and 
inclusive plan for face-to-face instruction. 

We realize you will have many questions, and our plans are at the beginning stages. We will 
share information as it becomes available to us. Please know that at the centre of every decision, 
is the health and safety of our students, staff and families.  

Class Placements for 2020-21 
A reminder to please email me if you have particular educational concerns regarding next year’s 
class placements. The deadline is May 20th. After that date, we will begin to create classes for 
next year. Thank you! 
 
Student Survey   
Students who are currently in grade 5 or 6 were emailed a survey (as were there parents) 
designed to gather input from students for class placements. Thank you to everyone who has 
completed the survey!  
If you have not submitted the survey or need help, please email Mrs. Newman at 
Newman_a@surreyschools.ca   
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 


